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MR. RYLUND JOHNSON 
MLA, YELLOWKNIFE NORTH 

Oral Question 197-19(2) Business Incentive Program 

This letter is in follow-up to the Oral Question you raised on March 12, 2020, 
regarding the inclusion of Walmart in the Business Incentive Program (BIP). 

I acknowledge that I was unable to provide you with a definitive response to 
your question, and for that I apologize. I did, however, suggest that issues 
such as your concern would likely be included in a proposed multi-
department review of BIP.  

I am therefore directing your concern to the attention of my colleague, The 
Honourable Katrina Nokleby, Minister of Industry, Tourism, and Investment.  
Minister Nokleby should be able to provide you with a more definitive 
response to your question and share with you additional information about 
the BIP review process. 

Caroline Wawzonek 
Minister of Finance  

c. The Honourable Katrina Nokleby
Minister, Industry, Tourism, and Investment

Clerk of the Legislative Assembly

Legislative Coordinator, Legislation and House Planning
  Department of Executive and Indigenous Affairs 

August 6, 2020

TD 156-19(2) tabled on August 24, 2020
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